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It has been a busy week at Spring Meadow. Thank you to everyone who made our visitors so welcome 

and we look forward to sharing the feedback with you once it is published. 

There has been lots of brilliant learning this week with a Beanstalk growing in Nursery, caterpillars 

arriving in Reception, plants growing in Clovers, Van Gogh style paintings being created in Year One and 

cookies being baked in Year Two.  

To end the week, the children have loved being in their pyjamas and costumes today and participating in 

World Book Day activities. 

Thank you once again for your continued support to the staff and children at Spring Meadow. Have a 

lovely weekend. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

12th March – Year 2 Tudor Trip 

13th March – SEND Coffee Meeting 

15th March – Red Nose Day (Non 

Uniform) 

18th March – Choir at Music Festival 

19th & 20th March – Parents Evening 
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